
 

Inner Wheel Australia at Work 

In November 2022 the Eugowra community (NSW- between Forbes and Orange) suffered 

dreadfully with disastrous flooding. Inner Wheel Australia, working in conjunction with 

District A50, were able to activate the IWA Disaster Fund and support this local community 

with a donation of $7,000.00. The Eugowra Community Children’s Centre was the specific 

organisation supported.  

As you can imagine it takes a little while for all the clean-up, assessment and planning 

required to repair and replace things and for the community to feel a little more settled. So it 

was with much pleasure that A50 District Chairman, Janet Power, Immediate Past District 

Chairman Sue Brown (IWC Corowa secretary) and A50 Treasurer, Tricia Cuming were able 

to represent all members of Inner Wheel Australia when the local ECCC held an Open Day 

and Appreciation Luncheon on May 8th 2024. 

Please see the link to the more detailed report filed by IP DC Sue Brown. 

 


